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Information from the office. 
   

Cooler fall weather is upon us and it feels cooler at Mintonye due to 
all of the open prairie around us.  Please be sure you are sending 
jackets with your students so they are comfortable during recess. 
  

   

Important upcoming dates 

 

   

Our building is participating in the My Energy Kit Classroom 
Challenge. Be on the lookout for more information to come from 
your students teacher.  This Energy Kit will help you and your 
students make their homes more energy efficient. Once each class 
reaches 20 requests, they’ll earn money for their class! You can 
request your Energy Kit at MyEnergyKit.org or call 1-855-386-
9548. Don’t forget to include the Classroom Code that you will 
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receive from your students teacher and school, Mintonye 
Elementary School. Thank you for helping! Then, in early 
November, an in-person show, Eco Guardians, is coming to 
Mintonye.  

    

 

   

 

The Mintonye PTO will soon be hosting the Scholastic Book 
Fair.  The book fair begins on Tuesday, October 18th and runs 
through Friday October 21st.  The PTO needs volunteers to help run 
the cash register.  Please use the link below to sign up to help! 

Book fair sign up  
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School Safety 
  
Our students and staff's safety is of the utmost importance.  All 
visitors should come to the office upon arrival to sign in and receive 
a visitors badge.   
  
If your student is arriving late to school come into the office to sign 
them in before they walk to class.   
  
If cones are blocking off part of the parking lot or car rider lane 
please do not drive around them or move them.  These areas are 
designated for children to play in and they will be removed by 
school personnel as soon as it is safe for you to drive through. Thank 
you for helping us keep our students and staff safe! 



   

Emergency Alerts, School Delays and cancellations 
  
As the weather continues to change we want to remind all families 
to be sure that you have downloaded the TSC2Go app and joined 
the Emergency Alert system that is in use for Tippecanoe School 
Corporation. We recommend signing up for alerts from 
Southwestern and McCutcheon, as well as Mintonye, as bus delays 
at those schools can impact our busing. Sign up instructions can be 
found on the TSC website.  The TSC2Go App is one of the best 
official, immediate and reliable sources of any delay/cancellation.  
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Bus Information 
  

At this time the transportation is NOT allowing bus passes 
(children may not ride home with another student if it is not 
their assigned bus). 
  
Be sure to sign up for "Here Comes the Bus".  
Here Comes the Bus® allows parents real-time access to your child’s 
bus location through an online portal. This technology will allow 



parents to create a secure account and log on through any internet 
connection and get information such as: 

• The scheduled pick-up time (morning) and drop-off time 
(afternoon) for your specific address; 

• Possible delays in anticipated pick-up or drop-off times; 
• Knowledge of actual pick-up and drop-off times, after the 

event has occurred; 
• Real-time view of the current location of the bus, including 

an understanding of the direction and location of the bus; 
and 

• Notification when the bus has reached the final destination 
(the school) 

Click the link for directions to get signed up to use Here Comes the 
Bus.  

 

Here Come the Bus directions  

   

Do you have an afterschool change of transportation plans? 
If you have a change in the NORMAL method your child takes to get 
home from school please communicate that information to the 
school office PRIOR to 2pm.  We will not be able to change 
transportation plans after 2pm so please plan accordingly.  You can 
can email Mrs. West, Mrs. Bowyer or your students teacher or simply 
write a note to send with your child in the morning stating the 
change of plans.  Thank you for making arrangements in advance of 
the school day and helping us to limit classroom interruptions!   

    

Volunteers/Chaperones 
If you plan to volunteer at school or to attend a field trip, either as a 
chaperone or a guest, you must successfully complete a 
background check prior to volunteering.  The background checks 
are conducted through Background Investigation Bureau 
(BIB).  The background check is $17.95 (base cost) and is paid for by 
the volunteer through a link on our website: Secure 
Volunteer.  Once approved, the background check is good for 3yrs.    
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Keep in the Know! 
Watch your email for continued correspondence from Mintonye 
and Tippecanoe School Corporation.  If you are a Facebook user, 
follow us at https://www.facebook.com/mintonyeelementary/ 
  

Keavy West 
Principal's Secretary/Treasurer 
Mintonye Elementary School 
Phone: 765-538-2780 
Fax: 765-772-1610 
  

 

 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Femail.tsck12inus.myenotice.com%2Fc%2FeJwVjktuxCAQRE9jlqgxH9sLFtnkGhY0TYyMYWRIrLl9GKkWpVcq6ZEVxmhhtAbJgkUwq0R2uZRT-dlTsJuQxrBkjVRj88HrJZpdROVBwAwiTgpyRZeP2jr_HNlhadarBNgEEJjgiQiFA-kXCVKrWbFsj95fbZJf0_w98jwPjw7J13pyrNdAVyq9ljdRpotKd_d7QIZ1VOwfs2XZzMpue7pA-TU0ekN-ipmnwn8b67bUnmJC11Mte6P7LyH9A2iCS-I&data=05%7C01%7CKJDelp%40purdueforlife.org%7C86d1401873e94d8fd45d08daa894c7ab%7Ce25b40edf9c844b99420fe1c86641854%7C0%7C0%7C638007654314339521%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NmIRprhV4pMs5Iy0g9no3NERR5m9tTv7jz6pWa7VKtA%3D&reserved=0

